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STATE OF FLORIDA 
COMMISSIONERS: 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ, CI-IAIRMAN 
J.  TERRY DEASON 
RUDOLPH "RUDY" BRADLEY 
CHARLES M. DAVIDSON 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
RICHARD D. MELSON 
GENERAL COUNSEL 
(850) 413-6199 

January 21,2005 

James Hodges, President 
Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc. 
10230 East Highway 25 
Belleview, FL 34420-5531 

nj 
.I-... 

Re: 
Water System Improvements in Martin County by Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc. 

Docket No. 992015-WU - Application for Limited Proceeding to Recover Costs of 

Dear Mr. Hodges: I 

By letter dated September 27, 2004, you indicated that Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, 
Inc., would not proceed with its Regional Water System project. Accordingly, staff filed its 
recommendation to close the docket noting that the utility had indicated it would not proceed with the 
project . 

- However, before that recommendation could be considered, the utility requested and was 
granted a deferral of that item until the March 1,2005 Agenda Conference. The reason given for the 
deferral was that Marion County had contacted the utility and indicated that it would like to discuss 
other options for the project before the docket was closed. 

The purpose of this letter is to request a written status report of Sunshine Utilities of Central CMP 

C W P l o r i d a ,  Inch (Sunshine or utility) Regional Water System project. In your written status report, 
please be sure to provide as much detail as possible as to when and if the project will be completed. 

'-Sunshine should provide its written status report by February 7,2005. 
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PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.um t, 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to call me at (850) 413- 
6234. 

I Sincerely, 

Senior Attorney 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Merchant, Daniel, Fletcher, Redemann) 
Division of Regulatory Compliance & Consumer Assistance (Vandiver) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Docket file) 


